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September 29, 2009 

Mr. Russell Catagnaro 

General Manager 

Hawai 'i Information Consortium, LLC 

201 Merchant Street, Suite 1805 

Honolulu, Hawai 'i 96813 


Dear Mr. Castagnaro: 

I write to thank you and your team for your leadership, support, and technical 
expertise in the electronic bench warrant system project. It's been a pleasure for our 
teams to work with yours on this important project and to see the results that technology 
can provide the State of Hawai 'i. 

Your commitment to this project through dedicating your talented resources and 
time is very much appreciated. You and your team provided the much needed technical 
expertise to deliver this project and ensure its success. 

I believe that the electronic bench warrant system pilot project serves as a basis 
for future opportunities to leverage technology to provide great benefits for the people of 
Hawai'i and add operational efficiencies. I look forward to continued collaboration 
between our organizations. 

Sincerely, 

&J1t,
fRb~MOON 
Chief Justice 
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